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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                                                  
I am thrilled to announce that we have an exciting week ahead as we celebrate Read Across America! This
is my favorite week of the year, filled with various activities that promote reading across our community.
We have a wonderful lineup planned, including guest readers from our Sayreville school community who
will share their favorite stories with our students. These special sessions will inspire and engage our
students, highlighting the joy of reading in fun and diverse ways.

I have organized a series of spirit days that will showcase how reading enriches every subject. Each day,
we’ll celebrate different themes that integrate literature with music, art, and physical activity. This
initiative emphasizes that reading is not confined to the classroom; it's a fundamental skill that enhances
learning in all areas. I invite you and your children to participate in these spirit days and explore how
reading connects with everything we do. 

Together, we can foster a love for reading that will inspire our students for years to come. Thank you for
your continued support! 

Let the reading begin! 

Mrs. Uveges


